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March 19, 2009

Alderman Michael J. Murphy
Chair, Finance and Personnel Committee
City Hall, Room 205

Re: Common Council File No. 080218
Dear Ald. Murphy:

As requested in your March 10, 2009 letter regarding the referenced file, I have reviewed
the proposed ordinance revisions contained therein as it relates to any fiscal impacts to
the Infrastructure Services Division and offer the following comments.

Infrastructure Services Division staff is not directly involved in the implementation,
enforcement or monitoring of the provisions of this ordinance and therefore, I anticipate
no related fiscal impacts if adopted.

The DPW-Administration Section is charged with this responsibility for City construction
contracts and Commissioner Mantes has submitted a separate letter to you with related
comments.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions on this matter.
- ly @\
gy? olenske P.E.
City Engineer -
CC: Honorable Mayor Tom Barrett

All Council Members
Mr. Jeffrey Mantes
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